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I am adamantly opposed to the placement of temporary shelters or campsites in the city's parks and
greenspaces. The city has made a considerable investment in restoring and maintaining these
properties. These areas are fragile and they will be significantly degraded when used for "temporary"
camping. Open spaces, such as vacant lots and parking areas, that are easier to maintain are more
appropriate for this use and should include adequate sanitation facilities.
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